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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: info@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2006 03:42 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Greenside Minerals - New Specimens

Hi,

We have just put a selection of 17 recently acquired minerals into the 

preview area. For the next few days these will only be available to 

registered visitors - they will then be available to everyone. This new 

selection includes gmelinite from the type locality in Northern Ireland, 

an amazing aquamarine on matrix, also from Northern Ireland!, and several 

high quality barytes from England.

Please visit us at www.greensideminerals.com

Regards,

Gary Atkinson

(Greenside Minerals)


